NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

DEER LODGE CITY COUNCIL


The Deer Lodge City Council is holding public hearings to accept comments on the revised Title 1 (General Provisions) and Title 7 (Health and Welfare) of the City Code.  The hearings are set for October 18th and November 1st during the City Council’s regularly scheduled meetings that start at 6 PM.  The hearings will take place in the Powell County Community Center, 416 Cottonwood Avenue, Deer Lodge.  Interested parties may contact the City’s Administrator, Jordan Green, at 846-2238 for further information.  The revised Title 1 and Title 7 are available for viewing at Deer Lodge City Hall, 300 Main Street, as well as on the city’s website: deerlodgecity.com, by following the Public Notices link.
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